
8 “A” Visiting the British Embassy 
 

On the 20th of September my English teacher, 

my classmates and I went to the British 

Embassy, which is located in Protochny side 

street.  

When we came, we got guests cards and we 

were shown into a big room with a lot other 

guests.  

Then we had some tea and cakes. We talked with other guests about 

different things. As for me I talked with an Englishman, who was 

from Wales. It was interesting, but a bit difficult.  

 

Then everybody was invited to the hall 

where there was a presentation 

concerning new methods of learning 

English. 

 

I have learned a lot of new information and I 

have got very interested in it. Then we had a 

grammar test. The visit was over and we went 

home. I am looking forward to going there once 

more. 

        

Merab 8 “A” 

 
 



Well, on the 20th of 

September 2012 Merab, Denis, 

our class teacher Elena Yurievna 

and I went to the British 

Embassy.  It was so exciting! At 

the beginning of the seminar, we 

talked to the British. One young man looked like Kurt Cobain!  We were 

talking to each other for approx. 10 minutes.  At first we understood 

him badly because he was talking too fast. But after a while we began 

to understand and share thoughts with him. After that, the seminar 

began. It was about teaching and learning English.   

One day my classmates asked me:”Why did you go there?” Ok, it 

was very important and useful for me to hear what those people were 

talking about.  

We wrote a grammar test but 

unfortunately we didn’t win the trip 

to London. But… it doesn’t matter.  

I can’t 

describe my 

impressions; I can’t choose the right words. I just 

had and now I have only positive emotions. This 

visit to the British Embassy coincided with my 

birthday. It was one of the best birthdays I had 

ever had.    Kirillova Dasha 8 “A” 

 


